
 

 

May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Music Department Trip – Thursday, 14th July to Saturday, 16th July 2022 
 
The Music Department are hosting a School trip to London in the summer which will take place between Thursday, 
14th July and Saturday 16th July 2022. 
 
We have a very important Concert booked in at St Giles Church, Camberwell. The itinerary will consist of a Session 
Orchestra style Concert on the Thursday, linking up with the Tollington Gospel Choir and two other community choirs. 
There will also be the scope for our School Bands to perform in this Concert setting.  Included in the cost of the trip 
are tickets to see the West End Production of Les Miserables on the Friday. The Saturday will consist of a little 
sightseeing and travelling back to School. 
 
Accommodation will be based on bed and breakfast, staying at the Premier Inn (Bath Road) Heathrow Airport. 
 
The total cost of the trip will be £210 and the first instalment of £100 is due to be paid as soon as possible, with the 
remaining balance of £110 to be paid by the 1st June. 
 
We wish to make it clear that if the visit takes place, no student will be denied participation on the grounds that no 
contribution has been made on their behalf.  However, please be aware, if insufficient contributions are made we 
will be unable to proceed with the trip.   
   
Please Note - if your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, payment for this trip will be automatically arranged. Please 
follow the usual trip application process but ignore any payment requests you may receive.  (Students who receive 
Pupil Premium may also be eligible to reclaim any transportation costs which are not included in the overall trip price, 
by submitting a claim form in the Pupil Premium section of the school website.  
 
To apply for this trip, please visit the Parents’ section of the school website and complete the relevant online 
Residential Trip Application Form so that a ParentPay item can be set up and the deposit requested.  The deposit will 
be non-refundable once places have been allocated.   Applications will be accepted on a first come first served basis 
from 6pm on the date the letter is issued. 
 
Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding medical, 
passports, EHIC etc.   

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at mmonument@agsb.co.uk.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Monument 

Director of Music 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/page/?title=Parents&pid=75
mailto:mmonument@agsb.co.uk

